
     NCME Special Conference on Classroom Assessment 

Fall 2024 - Date TBD

The 2024 NCME Special Conference on 
Classroom Assessment will be held in 
Chicago. The conference will be co-hosted 
by the Chicago Public Schools and the 
Center for Urban Education Leadership at 
the University of Illinois--Chicago.


